
Welcome Back Charles Kelly Royals 

 

I’m super excited to start my 9th year as Home & School President. I started in 2012 and 
have watched my kids come and go. I have 3 kids (Mark Upper Darby class of 2019, 
Daemon Upper Darby class of 2023, Brookelyn here in 5th grade) and 1 dog (Misty).  

 

 I know that this year may be a little different than others but I still have a fun filled 
school year planned.   

Please make sure you are still saving all those BOX TOPS!!!!  

Anyone who purchased a Royal T-shirt last year, I still have them. I will be reaching out 
the parents so I can drop them off to your house.  

Please feel free to reach out at anytime 484-469-1411 or daemonmark4life@yahoo.com  
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